
Return of Unearned Tuition Assistance 

Military Tuition Assistance (TA) is awarded to a student under the assumption that the student will 
attend school for the entire period for which the TA is awarded.  Students using tuition assistance to pay 
for tuition are subject to the Department of Defense (DoD) policy that requires the University of Alaska 
Fairbanks to return any unearned TA funds to the military branch of service based on how much of the 
course was completed. When a student withdraws, the student may no longer be eligible for the full 
amount of TA funds originally awarded.  Military students are responsible for the remainder of the 
education costs not covered by TA.   

Department of Defense Policy: In accordance with the DoD Voluntary Education Partnership 
Memorandum of Understanding, this policy requires the return of unearned tuition assistance funds on 
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